
 

 

 
 

 
No.SNEA/Kerala/2018-19/50                                                                    dated 03/09/2019 
 

To 

CHQ President Com. Khan / 
GS SNEA Com. K .Sebastin, CHQ, New Delhi. 
 

Sub:-  Delay in salary disbursement reg:- 
 
Respected CHQ President/GS, 

  

Ever since the formation of our beloved company BSNL,  Kerala Circle made profit upto the financial 

year 2017-18. Considerable  revenue has been generated during this period compared to any other circle 

in India. However, Kerala Circle has not received any special consideration so far in this regard. 

 

The most  important  festival of Kerala "ONAM" is falling  in the 2nd week of September 2019 (11-9-

2019). It is the most important  festival in Kerala and the entire people  in Kerala celebrating Onam 

across  caste, creed, religion and region. 

 

Now it is learnt from reliable sources that the salary for the month of August 2019 will be delayed and 

the disbursement will be extended beyond 5th September 2019. 

 

It is in this circumstances, we humbly request your immediate intervention to release our salary at the 

earliest, so that the major festival of Kerala is not missing to BSNL employees alone. 

  

Thanking you,  
 

With kind regards,  

Sincerely Yours 

 
 

 
T.Santhosh Kumar 
Circle Secretary, SNEA Kerala 
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